
DEPARTMENT OF CHILDREN AND FAMILIES 
Division of Family and Economic Security Bureau of Child Support 

DCF-F-5729 (N. 05/2024) 

Wisconsin’s Network for Safety (WIN) 
Domestic Abuse Advisory Council (DASC) 

Are you a survivor of domestic abuse and have accessed child support services? Do you have ideas about 
what needs to change in the child support program to improve safety for domestic abuse survivors? The 
Wisconsin Department of Children & Families (DCF) would like your input to help make child support services 
safer for survivors. 

Are you currently receiving child support services or plan to? Participation will not impact any child support 
services received now or in the future. 

Instructions: Mail the completed form to: DCF/DFES/BCS, Attn: Amy Vannieuwenhoven, 201 W. Washington 
Ave, Madison, WI 53703 

Interest Form 
Name 

Email Address 

Phone 

City 

Why would you like to be involved with DASC? 

There is potential for compensation for your time and expertise. 

How will confidentiality be maintained? DCF will make every effort to ensure your participation and responses 
are kept confidential. 

Your participation will be supported by domestic violence advocates, community members, DCF staff, and 
partners. 

How your feedback will be used? At each monthly meeting, DCF staff will ask your opinion on topics and 
issues related to safe access to child support services, take notes, and then report back to you how feedback 
is being used. 

Questions? Email Amy.Vannieuwenhoven@wisconsin.gov 

The Department of Children and Families is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. If you have a 
disability and need to access services, receive information in an alternate format, or need information translated to 
another language, please call the Child Support Program at 608-422-6250. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing, 
deaf-blind or speech disabled can use the free Wisconsin Relay Service (WRS) – 711 to contact the department.  
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